
21/10/2020 

MR Scott Kay 
- 6 Vista PDE 
Bateau Bay NSW 2261 
scott@ipaccountng.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

As Treasurer for New Life Baptist Church I am strongly in support of this application and very 
proud of all the efforts of the members of the church and their advisors for the efforts to get the 
project to this stage.

I strongly believe this building will be a blessing to both New Life Baptist Church, the patients 
and participants who use the facilities and also the Dee Why and Northern Beaches 
communities. I believe that the heart of the church is after the building loans are repaid to 
support projects as prayfully considered including those of the community.

I believe that the facility will be well-maintained so as to continue to be an asset to the 
community.

I believe the existing project control group including ministry and advisory partners to be all 
capable persons in support of the heart of this great building and its benefit to the church and 
community.

I am willing to be contacted via email or phone if required. 

Sent: 21/10/2020 11:19:32 PM
Subject: Online Submission


